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Konrad Jackson

From: Barbara Cash <bcash@best-yet.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 5:40 PM
To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman
Subject: Please Support SB54 

Senate Finance Committee 
Senator Jesse Bjorkman, Chair 
 
Dear Senator Bjorkman, 
 
 
Please Pass SB54, extending the AELS Board and providing registration for interior designers.  
 
This bill establishes requirements for the practice of registered interior design, providing qualified interior 
designers the opportunity to take responsibility for their scope of work with independent stamp and seal 
privileges.  
 
SB54 will ensure that Federal Government projects requiring registration for all design disciplines can 
include Alaska-registered interior designers, rather than hiring interior designers registered out-of-state. 
 
This bill allows Alaska interior designers to practice as they currently are, or to become registered with 
stamp and seal privileges. It will attract and retain young professionals seeking Alaska registration, keep 
federal project design revenue and registration fees in Alaska; and increase workforce development 
opportunities.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, and all you do for Alaska! 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
Barbara Cash, Interior Designer 
2265 Arcadia Drive 
Anchorage, AK 99517 
 
Barbara Cash, FASID, NCIDQ 
bcash@best-yet.net 
907.440.9190 
 


